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I support this effort and would like to see Oregon be a safer place.  We can help lead 

the way in our country by example by inspecting gun dealers.  I would very much like 

to see gun supporters and their opponents work together, but in the mean time we 

need this kind of common sense rules to move forward.  Thanks!  Bennett 

Groeneveld. 

 

 


